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There was a buzz of excitement last Wednesday when we had a visit from  ‘All Days’ Farm.  The children got to 

see all the different farm animals such as: pigs, sheep, horse, goats, rabbits and even a corn snake. They enjoyed 

listening to the farmer and learning lots of interesting facts about all them, this helped to extend their learning and 

linked in nicely with our core book - ‘The Three Little Pigs’ which was read at the end of the sessions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 

This week children have been continuing to 
develop their number skills through      
counting and ensuring that they touch each 
item as they count.  If you would like to   
support your child in their counting skills 
please see the link below:  

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-
count/teddy-numbers 

Weekly Attendance 

 

 AM 1 - 78%       

AM 2 - 78% 

AM 3 - 84% 

AM 4 -  80% 

AM 5 - 89% 

PM 1 - 76% 

PM 2 - 64% 

PM 3 - 74% 

PM 4 - 94% 

PM 5 - 89% 
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